
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
25th January 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
To support our topic work on Sikhism, the children in class 7 and 8 will be visiting The Gurdwara on Edgefield 
Road, Gosforth on Monday 11th February.  
 
We will be leaving school at 9:00, walking to the Gurdwara, and returning to school for 12:15. Please ensure 
your children have a coat to wear as they will be walking.  Children must wear school uniform.  
 
Refreshments for the children will be provided at the Gurdwara (juice and biscuits), please inform school of 
any food allergies your child might have. 
 
Each class requires two additional adults to accompany us to allow the visit to take place. If you would be 
able to join us on our visit then please contact Mrs Nisbet or Mr Morrow.   
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Nisbet and Mr Morrow  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
The Gurdwara on Edgefield Road, Gosforth on Monday 11th February 
 
CHILD’S NAME: …………………………………………………………..   CLASS: …………………………….  
 
I give permission for my child ......................................................to visit the Gurdwara. 
 
THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION MUST BE GIVEN - Emergency contact at time of trip (Please Print)  
 
NAME: …………………….........................................  RELATIONSHIP: ................................................         
 
TEL. NO: ………………............................................ 
                         
SIGNED: ………….................................................PARENT/GUARDIAN     DATE: .............................. 

 


